
APPNA SPRING MEETING NHCD REPORT 2017 
 
NHCD 2017 Committee arranged teleconference Wednesday March 1, 2017. It was 
very well attended approximately 20 callers. Dr. Rizwan Khalid, Secretary APPNA 
represented APPNA leadership for this initiative. 
 
The participants discussed the ideas, suggestions and recommendations along with 
their experiences how to make this event a success. Recommendations like media 
coverage, communications to appna community, food festival/fall activities, cricket 
games/sports, invitation to local/national politicians were among many discussed 
in this teleconference. Almost all of the attendees agreed to hold health fair in their 
communities and their list is as below: 
 

 
Future planning include, communications with Chapter and Alumni presidents and 
appna community at large, additional call conferences, face to face meeting during 
Appna Summer Convention and international meetings to encourage more 
coordinators for additional locations nationwide. 
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